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August 6, 2020 

 

Municipality of Brockton 

PO Box 68 

Walkerton On 

N0G 2V0 

 

Attention: Fiona Hamilton, Clerk 

 

Dear: Ms. Hamilton 

 

The Committee of the Whole passed the following resolution at the August 5, 2020 

regular Council Meeting; 

 

Resolution 2020-21-13 

That Township of Chatsworth Council support the Municipality of Brockton in 
requesting Saugeen Mobility and Regional Transit (SMART) to explore the 
amalgamation of specialized transit services within Grey and Bruce Counties and 
transition to a County-wide operation to potentially reduce transit duplication and 
develop transit efficiencies. 
 
Subsequently, the Township of Chatsworth Council approved the request. 
 

We are pleased to lend our support. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
Carolyn Vlielander-Marx, Dipl.M.A. 

Deputy Clerk 

 


